CITY OF WILMORE MINUTES
December 23, 2024

The Wilmore City Council met for a Special Session Monday, December 23, 2024, at 4:00
p.m. with Mayor Harold Rainwater presiding. Councilmembers present were Leonard Fitch, Jim
Brumfield, Kim Deyer, Riel, and Andy Bathje.

MAYOR REPORTS:

OLD BUSINESS

Mayor Rainwater reported that four bids were received on December 18, 2024, at 2:00 p.m. for
the Granary Restoration Project. He stated that Stewart Architecture, PLLC recommended
Structural Systems Repair Group with a base bid of $611,566. Councilmember Deyer made the
motion, seconded by Councilmember Bathje to approve the acceptance of the bid and allow
Mayor Rainwater to sign contracts to move forward with the project. There was a brief
discussion, all members voted aye.

Mayor Rainwater adjourned the meeting at 4:12 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

PRESIDING OFFICER: W

Har0ld Rainwater, Mayor

ATTEST: A~

Donna Back, City Clerk



